
Dear Preschool families,

It’s hard to believe that the end of the school year is almost here. Please check

with each of your child’s individual teachers with regards to end of the year

celebrations and activities.

The Preschool continues to enroll for the fall, if you know a little one who is

turning 2, 3 or 4 before September 1st please don’t hesitate to have them reach

out to us in the preschool office.

Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten registration is currently in process,

if your child is headed to Elementary School this fall it is important that if you

haven’t registered your child yet that you do! Registration information can be

found at……..

https://www.clawsonschools.org/

Don’t forget that ALL tuition payments were due in FULL by

Monday May 1st.

Other upcoming date reminders……

Carousel Acres petting farm will be here onWednesday, May 22nd.

Please check the schedule for class times.

Please don’t hesitate to contact Claire Prost or Heather Kotz with any

questions or concerns, email is currently the best way to contact us.

Claire.prost@clawsonschools.org heather.kotz@clawsonschools.org
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